STATE OF OREGON INTEROFFICE MEMO

To. Governor DATE: November 17, 1981
FROM: Gerry Thompson

SUBJECT: Report

Visited with Denny Smith. Several points from him.

1. Both he and you need out-front and positive action during
these economic times. He feels you and he must work I
together to bring the Reagan administration's attention
to Oregon's plight, even though nothing may be accomplished.
He feels Packwood is losing strength and both of you should
stay out of "that dogfight."

2., Alumax still is committed to Oregon. Denny wants a
demonstration of that commitment through Alumax developing
a formal plan for entry into our industrial environment.
Denny wishes to discuss this further with both of us the
week of Thanksgiving.

Dick Small wanted you to know he has been having similar problems
with FEMA and Senator Hatfield's office has been made aware.
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